WASHINGTON WATER SERVICE COMPANY

November 18, 2015

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE: UW-090516 & UW-141301
Dear Mr. King;

This letter serves as certification of the status of the penalty assessment agreed to by Washington
Water Service Company and Maria K. Lindberg. As per the terms identified in Order 01/02 for
the above dockets annual certification is required on October 1 until 2017.

February 16, 2015 a statement was billed to Ms. Lindberg at her PO Box in Bellingham in the
amount of $12,700.00

Reminder statements were mailed to her on April 24, 2015; June 23, 2015 and September 28,
2015 showing a balance due of $12,700.00 with no payments being received.

Please do not hesitate to call if you need any additional information. I can be reached toll free at
(877) 408-4060 ext 1105.

Sin_cc_ll'cly,
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Charlene E. Pratt
Accounting Manager



